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Tuesday 13th December 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I’d like to thank those of you that attended the parent information evening for the May 

2023 Paris Trip. As promised some of the questions that were raised during the 

evening have been collated and have been answered below. 

Will students get the Friday 26th May 2023 off school? 

We will be unable to authorise absence on the Friday. However, no late to school 

reflection will be given to students who were on the trip. 

If you pay the deposit and your child has poor behaviour, will you get the 

deposit refunded? 

No, the deposit is non-refundable. Any payments following that will be in line with the 

NST travel companies’ cancellation policy. In addition, if your child reaches step 3 

report or higher, they will be unable to attend. Payments other than the deposit will 

only be able to be refunded if another student can take their place. 

What would the Paris restaurant food choices be? 

This will be a set menu which will accommodate to students’ dietary requirements. 

Once we receive the set menu options this will be distributed out to parents/carers. 

What if I have an issue keeping up with the parent plan? 

Please inform dcwilliams@corearena.academy as soon as possible so we can 

discuss it further. 

There are still a handful of spaces left for this trip. We will close this trip to any new 

students Friday 16th December 2022 so please get your payments in by then. 

Thank you for your continued support. We’d like to take this opportunity to wish you 

all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Yours sincerely, 

                                      

Miss van Deventer   Miss Campbell-Williams 

Head of Year 10   Pastoral Manager 
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